

Moscow Centre WANO-MC

25 FERGANSKAYA, MOSCOW, 109507, RUSSIA

PHONE: +7 495 376 15 87

FAX: +7 495 376 08 97

info@wanomc.ru

Nº MC-18/ 1572

04.12.2018

Pages 1

To: Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, President and CEO of Bushehr NPP

Copy: Mr. Hamid Azarbad, WANO-MC On-Site Representative at Bushehr NPP

From: Mr. Vasiliy Aksenov, Director of WANO Moscow Centre.

Subject: Evaluation of WANO Moscow Centre

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

Please be advised that WANO Moscow Centre is conducting the survey of NPP's Management in order to get the feedback concerning the activities of WANO MC Director and Secretariat of WANO MC in 2018 year.

In view of above we are kindly ask you to send in the address of WANO Moscow Centre until **24 December 2018** attached evaluation list, indicated in it problematic issues and your suggestions for improving the quality of interaction between WANO MC and your Plant.

The results of the feedback will be used for improving the activities of WANO Moscow Centre and its Management We hope for continued fruitful cooperation,

Vasiliy Aksenov
Director

WANO Moscow Centre

Appendix: Evaluation list of WANO MC Director and Secretariat on 2 pages

Draft: Uogintas Sergei, +74952210283, <u>uogintas@wanomc.ru</u>